Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES
Division of Consumer Services
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Professional Surveyors and Mappers has declined to rule on the petition for declaratory statement filed by Gary Smith on April 14, 2024. The following is a summary of the agency's declination of the petition:
The Board denied the petition on the basis that it did not ask an appropriate question that was within the Board’s authority to answer. The final order was rendered on May 17, 2024. A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement or the Final Order may be obtained by contacting: Liz Compton, Executive Director, Florida Board of Professional Surveyors and Mappers; 2005 Apalachee Parkway, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-6500; patricia.compton@FDACS.gov; (850)410-3764.
